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DEB MILLER, SECRETARY

October 27, 2004

Charles F Soules, P.E,
Director of Public Works
P.O. Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Cparedc

Dear Mr. les:

1 am pleased to announce that your proposed KLINK Resurfacing project from Irving Hill Road
Overpass to Harvard Road on Jowa Street (US-59) and from approximately 0.13 mile west of
Harper Street to the East City Limits on 23™ Street (K-10) has been selected for funding and will
be included in the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT}) City Connecting Links
“KLINK” Resurfacing Program.

Over the past five years, 116 projects totaling nearly $36 million have been initiated through this
program with KDOT funding approximately $18 million in improvements and local
governments, $18 million. These improvements couldn’t have happened without local partners
and KDOT working together.

Your project has been programmed for FY 2007, and KDOT’s Bureau of Local Projects will be
contacting you regarding the process to get it underway. Please see the attached letter for further
details regarding your project’s funding. We appreciate your application to the Local Partnership
Program. By combining resources, KDOT and you, our local partners, are making a difference
in improving the State’s transportation system.

Sincerely,

TR0 ML
Deb Miller
Secretary of Transportation
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